
    Washington Township Recreation 
 

 
 

  
 

Date:  Thursday, April 3, 2025 
Time:  10:00am 

Location:  W.T. Community Center 
 
   

Let us welcome Tracy Walker for a brief presentation, and  
“Complimentary Hearing Screening” 

 
THE BENEFITS OF HAVING A HEARING SCREENING 

 
• A hearing screening is a brief test to detect if you have hearing loss. Should you have 

hearing loss, a full hearing assessment* is recommended. 
• Everyone over the age of 60 should have a hearing screening. Even if you do not have 

hearing loss, a screening can be used as a baseline should you develop hearing loss later. 
• Hearing loss can develop gradually. Early detection and treatment is important. 

 
                                                            

Registration is required by March 27, 2025 - To Register call 
Recreation Office at 908-876-5941, or email recreation@wtmorris.net.  
For more information, visit our website www.recreation.wtmorris.org.  

 
 
 

 

HearingLife is hosting a special 
Hearing Screening Event 

HearingLife is a national hearing care company that operates 
nearly 600 hearing care centers across the United States. 
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